

## St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins
Head of School: Denise Duffus
School Business Manager: Tracey Forde

Dunfield Road, London, SE6 3RD **Telephone:** 020 8698 6083

Email: admin@staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk

Website: www.staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk

21st October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Year 6 Trip BFI Southbank to watch Kensuke's Kingdom

Year 6 will be visiting BFI Southbank cinema to watch Kensuke's Kingdom on Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> November 2024.

They will be travelling by train

**Departing:** 9:30am **Returning:** 3:00pm

Reminder: Children will be required to wear their school uniform

Cost: £7 to be paid via ParentPay

Lunch: The children will need a packed lunch. Please indicate via ParentPay if you would like the

school to provide a packed lunch for your child.

Reminder: No sweets, nuts, glass bottles or fizzy drinks.

**Help:** Offers of help are welcome for the trip; however, places are limited.

Please visit ParentPay to make payment and give consent for your child to attend this trip and indicate if you are able to assist.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Duffus Head of School

